Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 3:17 PM
To: 'Mark & Shawn Hayden'

Subject: RE: CUP/ occupancy

Hi Dr. Hayden.

I am working on the review currently and will let you know the status in the next day or so. So far | have not had any
issues with the info | have reviewed.

Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner I1

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St.. Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: Mark & Shawn Hayden [mailto:hayden1242@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Sunday, December 07, 2014 6:25 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: CUP/ occupancy

Lindsey,

We are hoping to have our new building inspected for occupancy on December 18 or 19. Can you let me know the status
of your review of the final items | provided to you the last couple months, and if there is anything else you need from me?
Thanks,

Dr. Mark Hayden



